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FRY, Albert George (Al) Passed away peacefully after a short illness on 
March 3, 2012. Born in Maidstone, Sask. on July 20, 1928. He leaves 
behind his loving wife Louise of nearly 60 years; son, Kevin (Karen); 
daughters, Lisa and Jennifer; son, Christopher; grandson, Justin as well as 
close family friend Delores. Al moved to Victoria in 1944 with his parents 
where he graduated from Vic High then earned his teaching certificate at 
Victoria Normal School in 1949. He went on to complete his degree at 
UVIC through their summer school program in 1973. He spent his teaching 
career in the Saanich school district, with posts of Cordova Bay, Sansbury 
and Deep Cove before retiring as principal of Durrance Road Elementary to 
pursue his hobbies target shooting, photography and preserving Victoria's 

heritage structures. Service of remembrance will be held at McCALL'S SEQUOIA GARDENS 
MEMORIAL, 4665 Falaise Drive, on Wednesday March 14, 2012 at 1:00 PM. In lieu of flowers 
donations may be made to Jeneece Place. 650767 
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